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Note: Please be in the lookout for additional signage to the Detour Route. Soon, we will be getting signs 
delivered and installed to help discourage truck traffic from driving the local roads.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we continue to Rebuild Tipton 

Sanitary Sewer and Water Service Hookup 
The contractor laid Sanitary Sewer to 1st Street and 
was able to set a new structure this week. Crews have 
been able to get permanent water services installed 
between South Street and 1st Street. They have also 
been able to start abandoning the old water main in 
that block. Next week, residents and business owners 
should look for water shutoffs in the block between 1st 
Street and 2nd Street. Owners will be notified at least 
24 hours before the shutdown occurs.  

Embankment for Recreational Trail in 
Embankment Area 
As many of you have probably noticed, crews 
have been hard at work adding fill material for 
the Recreational Trail. They have been able to 
add several feet of fill to the area. Once the fill 
material is placed, we will construct the new 
Recreational Trail. The new trail will be made 
of recycled millings we removed from the 
project. 


